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April 10th, 2023 

Dear partners, 

 

Effective immediately, we are ending the following options on the Quattro line of products: 

 

• Any configurations with black plastics and alkaline battery packs 

• Any configurations with yellow plastics and alkaline battery packs 

• Any configurations with black plastics and rechargeable battery packs 

• All alkaline battery packs (yellow or black)  
 

Attached is the complete list of materials, with EOL dates. 

This discontinuation is related to supply chain conditions outside of Honeywell’s control. As of the date of this letter, 

only the yellow rechargeable Quattro will remain available to order, until December 1st 2023 – with a ship date on or 

before December 31st 2023. 

Already processed orders will be fulfilled until exhaustion of components. In cases where an existing order cannot be 

fulfilled, a customer service representative will inform you of any order rejection or cancellation. 

Honeywell will endeavor to provide service for the Quattro product line for 2 years following the EOL dates on the 

attached list, subject to material availability.   

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to your Honeywell Regional Sales Representative 

to discuss options. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Andree-Anne Paquin 

Product Offering Manager 

Honeywell | Sensing and Safety Technologies 


